
 

 
 

Dear Parent Carer, 
 

The Newcastle Families United Parent Carer Forum would like to invite 
you to the 10th Annual Parent Carer Conference on Wednesday 8 
November 2017 from 10.00 until 1.00pm followed by lunch. We will be in 
the Banqueting Suite at Newcastle’s Civic Centre.  
 
This years conference will be a reflection and celebration of 10 years of 
the Parent Carer Conference.  
 
Andy Walker an insprirational key note speaker will be joining us to 
share his story which will move you, motivate you but most 
importantly inspire you and your child or young person to reach their 
potential and to live their dreams!  
 
To book a place please contact Children with Disabilities Team on 0191 
2774700. 
 
Closing date for booking a place will be 27th October 2017 book early to 
avoid disappointment.  
 
Please find attatched the Draft Agenda. We are looking forward to 
seeing you on the day. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Sharon Hand on behalf of Newcastle Families United 


